
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I support HB 2574.

Oregon should be leading the way in environmentally conscious ways to deal with our bodies after death. We need alternative 
options. Cremation requires a lot of energy. We waste so much valuable land space for cemeteries, and we bury expensive coffins 
in the ground that will never been seen again. We need more eco-friendly choices that allow more free market competition.

I ask you to support this legislation.

Sincerely,

Brion Hurley
Portland, OR


